
From: xin liu <xinliu987@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 2:42:22 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Dear Mayor -  
  

Please consider invalidating the revaluation on the 
grounds that J.F. Ryan and the village assessor did not 
fulfill the contract.  
 

Simply - we purchase our house on 13 Hampton Rd for 
$1.7 mm in July last year and got assessed for $2mm. 
This is a glaring error, which indicates how wrong JF Ryan 
method is. 
 

Xin Liu 

Resident at 13 Hampton Rd. 
914-713-8827 

 
 
 
 
 
 


